
 

 

 

DATE:   February 3, 2020 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, 452-6466 
  City Clerk’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Bellevue Library Advisory Board Report 

 

Tonight, the Bellevue Library Advisory Board will be providing a periodic update to the 
City Council on their activities over the past year.   

Kim Anderson, President, will be in attendance to present on behalf of the Board.  

More information about the Bellevue Library Board can be found on the City’s website by 
searching ‘Library Board’ or navigating to their website at:  

https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/city-clerks-office/boards-and-
commissions/library-board  

 

MANAGEMENT BRIEF 

https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/city-clerks-office/boards-and-commissions/library-board
https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/city-clerks-office/boards-and-commissions/library-board

